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March 19th, 2020

Dear 

In the light of the challenging times that we are living through, Malvern Civic Society has 
decided to suspend the 2020 Literary Competition until the Autumn or when normal times 
return. 

However, please note that this is a suspension NOT a cancellation of the Literary 
Competition. Some students have already completed their entries. While the schools are 
closed, we hope you may want to consider this as a worthwhile project for students to do at 
home. 

On behalf of Malvern Civic Society, we want to thank you for your support so far, and to wish 
good health to you and your school community. We look forward to working with you in the 
future and we will contact you again when the current crisis is over.

Best wishes

Jennifer Chuck and Alison Rayment 

2020 MCS Literary Competition Co-ordinators


